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Paragraph #75 Session #12 (2013)

Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the interest of the Governments of Botswana
and the Congo in supporting the rights of indigenous peoples in the region,
including the World Conference process, and encourages other African
Governments to follow this good practice. The Forum welcomes the willingness of
Simon William M’Viboudoulou to assist in the preparation and successful hosting
of these meetings.
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